MINUTES OF THE WORK SESSION OF
THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE RIPLEY-
OHIO-DEARBORN SPECIAL EDUCATION COOPERATIVE

February 18, 2016

The work session of the Ripley-Ohio-Dearborn Special Education Cooperative Board of
Directors was held on Thursday, February 18, 2016 at the South Dearborn Administration office.
Those in attendance were: Karl Galey-Lawrenceburg, Andrew Jackson - Sunman-Dearborn, Paul
Ketcham-Milan, John Mehrle-South Dearborn, Rob Moorhead-South Ripley, Jim Roberts-
Batesville, Branden Roeder-Rising Sun, Tim Taylor-Jac-Cen-Del, and Cheryl Corning-ROD.

Dr. Mehrle called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m.

Hands-In-Autism Program - Discussion followed about the program for students with
Autism. There are still many questions that need to be answered. Ms. Corning is to follow-up
with Naomi Swiezy and report back at the next meeting.

Funding options for Cooperative programs - Discussion followed about how decisions are
made as to what programs are funded. Can other students be added to the teacher of record so
that case loads can be balanced? Superintendents will work on revising the document that was
approved in May, 2015 and have a recommendation at the next meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 11:00 a.m.



